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Lane Restrictions on Tieton Drive During Sewer Installation   
 

The installation of sewer service to a new restaurant will result in lane restrictions on a portion of 
Tieton Drive during most of the day both Wednesday, April 29th and Thursday, April 30th. 
 
Tieton between about 64th Avenue and about 72nd Avenue will be narrowed to two lanes, one 
westbound and one eastbound from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm on both April 29th and April 30th while 
sewer service is extended to a new Papa Murphy’s restaurant.  Flaggers will be in place to help 
drivers navigate the project area. 
 
While the project is underway, drivers can expect delays on roads near the project area.  
Drivers should use alternate routes if possible until the work is completed.   
 
Access to homes and businesses in the project area will be maintained as best as possible and 
emergency vehicles will be allowed through the project area when necessary. 
 
As always, the schedule for this type of project is subject to change daily dependent on weather, 
equipment failure, and emergencies. 
 
For more information about the project, contact Chief Engineer Brett Sheffield at 576-6797. 


